
Afternoon licensing, 

I would like to object to the TEN application, submitted by The Leopard Public House for 
the 17th-21st April 2025, 12.00-23.00 hrs, max number of people 300. 

The Leopard is currently not permitted live or recorded music of any kind in the beer 
garden, due to causing a nuisance from loud music and noise from customers. This 
event (Jazzfest) is held over Easter weekend when the majority of people who live in the 
houses at the rear of The Leopard will be off work and very possibly trying to spend time 
in the garden or at home, only to face the disturbance from potentially up to 300 people 
a day in the beer garden and live music up to eleven hours a day. This will most definitely 
create a nuisance. 

It isn’t a reason for objecting to the TEN, but I note the application was referenced as 
“Jazzfest” which is implying that the event is part of the official celebration, yet The 
Leopard is not listed as an official venue anywhere on the Jazzfest website, 

Regards 

Mark 

Mark Vyse – MCIEH, BSc (Hons) | Cheshire East Council   

Environmental Health Officer – Environmental Protection                           

Delamere House, Delamere Street, Crewe CW1 2LL 
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